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Christa Jensen Rennie from Germany writes: 

 

From the very first day I arrived here (on February 9, 1973) I liked this country which seems to be so 

wide and limitless in her distances. After a few days looking for a suitable flat I found one in South 

Melbourne, about ten minutes from the city. It will be easy for the young people to find the way to the 

center and there is plenty of room to build a family. 

 

Everything goes well and I am feeling the Divine Guidance from the Father very much. I found that the 

young people seem to be very open-minded and they show a great interest in those questions concerning 

the Divine Principle. Australia seems to be prepared very much for our Father's Truth. 

 

 

 


